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February 4, 2020 

 

Ms. Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 

City Hall Room 244 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 

San Francisco, CA 94102-4689 

 

RE: BOS File No. 191282 - Police Code - Existing Exemption to Paid Parental Leave Ordinance 

 
Small Business Commission Recommendation to the Board of Supervisors: Approve.   

 

Dear Ms. Calvillo, 

 

On January 27, 2020 the Small Business Commission (SBC or Commission) heard BOS File No. 

191282 - Police Code - Existing Exemption to Paid Parental Leave Ordinance. Mr. Daniel 

Herzstein, aide to Supervisor Stefani provided the SBC with an overview of the legislation. The 

Commission voted unanimously (7-0) to recommend that the Board of Supervisors approve the 

legislation.  

 

Thank you for considering the Commission’s recommendation. Please feel free to contact me 

should you have any questions. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Regina Dick-Endrizzi 

Director, Office of Small Business 

 

cc:  Catherine Stefani, Member, Board of Supervisors 

Noman Yee, President, Board of Supervisors 

Sophia Kittler, Mayor’s Liaison to the Board of Supervisors 

Patrick Mulligan, Director, Office of Labor Standards and Enforcement 

 Lisa Pagan, Office of Economic and Workforce Development 

 Victor Young, Clerk, Rules Committee  

 
 

 

 


